
From: Cory Jackson
To: Miller, Shannon D (DEC)
Cc: info@akwildsheep.org
Subject: Call to Action - Changing the Import Regulation to Require Movi Screening for Domestics
Date: Tuesday, October 27, 2020 10:55:52 PM

I feel that all age domestic sheep and goats should be tested when being imported and results
should be shared immediately and quarantined to reduce the spread of Movi. Thank you 

Cory Jackson| Cabela's |

Firearms/Gun Library/Hunting Manager 

Anchorage Ak 907-341-3388
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